
The New England Japanese American Citizens League 
and 

The Wellesley Friends Meeting 
 

invite you to an informal, open forum on 

 
The Crisis in Japan 

 
 a discussion with 

Kenneth Oye 
MIT Associate Professor  

of Political Science  
and Engineering Systems 

 
Saturday, April 2         Wellesley Friends Meeting 
from 10 to 11:30 am         26 Benvenue Street, Wellesley 
 
Please join us for this discussion on Japanʼs earthquake and 
tsunami, recent events in Fukushima, and the long-term 
effects on politics and economics in the region.   Ken Oye 
was in Tokyo during the earthquake and will provide an eye-
witness account of the event as well as his perspective as a 
political scientist and author of articles on Japanʼs nuclear 
policies.    
 

This program is free and open to the public. 
 

For a map to Wellesley Friends Meeting, go to 
http://www.wellesleyfriendsmeeting.org/ 

and click on “Directions.” 


